
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

2nd August 2017 

 

 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

 

MAKROSAFE HOLDINGS 

 

 

Makrosafe Holdings has been servicing Face to Face Beauty and Make-up Design School Centurion since 

May 2008.   We are very pleased with the quality of service which Makrosafe provides.  I would like to 

compliment them and their staff of their professionalism and their commitment towards upholding the 

principles of SHE.    

 

I highly recommend Makrosafe Holdings to any potential clients. 

 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Desiree Harrison 

Principal 

 

  

 


